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Forest Hill Priority Setting Exercise
The Forest Hill Assembly  launched on the 20th May 2008 was set up so that the community could work together with the council and other partner organisations to make a real change in the Forest Hill Ward. At the first meeting on the 20th May the Forest Hill Assembly were consulted on their priorities. These priorities were presented to the assembly for a vote on the 24th September  2008
The assembly decided that the following issues were the priorities that they wanted to work on; We are now reviewing the top five priorities to see if they are still relevant.
Please tick whether you agree or disagree with the following priorities;

	1. Town centre (empty shops) 
	Yes
	No

	2. Youth provision 
	
	

	3. Parking and traffic enforcement 
	
	

	4. lack of community facilities 
	
	

	5. Environmental issues
	
	


Please list below any other priorities that you would like to see tackled by the assembly. 
………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………

Please use the space below to tells us any other ideas or comments that you may have. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………..

…………………………………………………………………………………………..

…………………………………………………………………………………………
Please tells us about any ideas that you may have regarding the assembly meetings; i.e. times, format etc.

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

For further information please contact

   Sam Dias( Assembly coordinator) 0208  314 3386; 

Email: sam.dias@lewisham.gov.uk
